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PRESS RELEASE 
Rosebud Cinema Drafthouse to Re-Open February 14 
Local cinema to re-open with Sony/Marvel’s Madame Web 

Wauwatosa, February 8, 2024: Neighborhood Theater Group, LLC., along with owners Lee Barczak and 

Jane Schilz, are excited to announce that the Rosebud Cinema will re-open its door for first-run film 

entertainment on Wednesday, February 14, 2024. The cinema will be opening with the new Sony/Marvel 
superhero film Madame Web. 

“After much work and amazing community support, we are pleased to be able to be in a position to open 

the doors once again at the Rosebud Cinema,” Barczak said. “It has always been a goal to bring first-run 
movies and events back to Wauwatosa and are excited to reach that goal.  

Having been closed since the COVID-19 pandemic, the Rosebud Cinema will be the third theater for 
Neighborhood Theater Group, LLC. To open since 2020 due to the pandemic. 

“We cannot thank the community enough for their support during this time and we are excited to see them 

back at the movies,” Barczak added. 

Tickets for Madame Web will be available for purchase immediately. Patrons can purchase tickets at 

www.ntg-wi.com and www.rosebudcinema.com. 

About Madame Web: 

In a switch from the typical genre, Madame Web tells the standalone origin story of one of Marvel 

publishing's most enigmatic heroines. The suspense-driven thriller stars Dakota Johnson as Cassandra Webb, 
a paramedic in Manhattan who develops the power to see the future... and realizes she can use that 

insight to change it. Forced to confront revelations about her past, she forges a relationship with three 

young women bound for powerful destinies... if they can all survive a deadly present. 
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